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!!! Time & Day !!!  



November Meeting  
9:30 am, Nov. 20th  
  
The November meeting is on the 20th at 9:30 am. 
The meeting is at the old Hartville Kitchen at the 
corner of SR 619 and Market Street. 
  

November Demonstration 

Dave Hout, consummate turner and TV personality will be giving this 
months demonstration. He will demonstrating metal spinning. This is a 
wonderful demonstration and if you have never seen anyone spin metal 
it seems pretty amazing. Dave will take a flat metal disc and force it over 
a form turned out of wood while it’s spinning on the lathe. A great deal 
of objects are made inexpensively this way. Make sure not to miss this 
one.  

Buckeye Woodworkers and Woodturners 

Meeting Minutes of October 16, 2004 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Lance at 9:30 am. 
He then asked for any visitors present and two guests were introduced 
and invited to join the club. 

The following announcement was read to the members present: 

Due to circumstances beyond my control, I am unable to continue as 
president of the Buckeye Woodworkers and Woodturners. I am grateful 
for the support that the members have shown me in the past, 
unfortunately I must resign my position. Please accept my resignation 



effective immediately.  
Sincerely, 

Fred Totts 

Acting President Lance then discussed the need for new blood in the 
officer line and the need to give Howard Lorson a break after almost 20 
years as newsletter editor/publisher. He also passed around a copy of 
the North Coast newsletter as one example of an electronic newsletter. 
Dave Hout indicated that many chapters have gone to this approach 
since it is easier and cheaper to publish.  

It was indicated that the donut shaped sanding pads demonstrated by 
Greg Jensen earlier this year are now available from Packard 
Woodworking. Bruce Lance also has located a source in Cincinnati that 
he can give to anyone interested. 

Acting President Lance mentioned the need for a new library cabinet as 
our current one is quite full. Don Karr indicated that the large amount of 
magazines in the library were not used very much and he would 
recommend putting them in this year’s auction. This would save the 
need for getting a new cabinet immediately. Several members voiced 
agreement with this idea but no action was taken. 

Lance announced that Stuart Beatty will be conducting a workshop at 
the Lance workshop next Wednesday and there were still two openings 
for anyone interested. 

The upcoming Lyle Jamieson two day turning demonstration was 
discussed and preparations finalized. The demo will be at the Old 
Hartville Kitchen (our current meeting location) on Oct 29 and 30. It will 
run from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm both days and lunch will be provided. The 
content of each day is different-to get the full impact, plan to attend both 
days! Approximately 20 of the members present indicated they would be 
attending. 

The members present indicated a preference for having our annual club 
auction in December so that Tom Nero could be our auctioneer. Tom 
will be contacted to see if he is available and willing. 

Dues of $20 for 2005 are now due and payable. Acting President Lance 
indicated that anyone not paying by December 31, 2004, will be 



removed from the membership roster and will no longer receive the club 
newsletter. Dues may be paid to Treasurer Lou Mineweaser in person 
or by mail (5378 Duffield Drive, Hudson, OH 44236). 

A raffle was then conducted and resulted in $51.00 being collected for 
the club. 

Jim Duxbury, former member visiting in the area, then demonstrated his 
string powered top and explained how he makes them. Later in the 
meeting, he also indicated that the mouthpiece respirator that he 
invented (and is now sold in several woodworking catalogs) has been 
certified by NIOSH as an escape device. 

Dave Hout announced that he now has a new series appearing on the 
DIY Network TV channel called Woodturning Techniques. Check 
www.diynet.com for proper time and channel in your area. 

Several members then explained the turnings they had brought to 
today’s meeting. Bruce Lance explained his technique for creating off-
center turnings and exhibited a unique lidded box made using the 
technique. A general discussion was then held with various members 
contributing tips on methods of mounting work on the lathe. 

A large number of Christmas Tree decorations were contributed by the 
members at this meeting and Acting President Lance thanked all those 
who had contributed today or in the past. We now have enough 
ornaments to properly fill the tree that will be auctioned shortly after 
Thanksgiving by the Mercy Memorial Hospital Burn Center to aid in their 
work with patients. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 am. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lou Mineweaser 

Treasurer 

  

  

The 2005 Symposium of the AAW 



  

The 19th Annual National AAW Symposium 
Date: July 22-24, 2005 
Location: Overland Park Convention Center, Overland Park, Kansas 

(A suburb of Kansas City, Kansas) 

  

  

For Sale!  

Jet mini lathe with bed extension and Jet floor stand. Floor stand also 
has extension to accommodate lathe bed extension. Great set up, 
makes lathe very stable. Like new condition. Only used a few hours for 
demonstrations. New $550 will sell for $350. Contact Greg Jensen in 
Parma 440-570-7596. 

Dave Hout an air cleaner that hangs from the ceiling. It is a large 
commercial unit that sells for about $900.00 new and will sell for 
$350.00. 

  

Grizzly wood lathe with stand, 14" swing, 12.25" over tool rest, 39.75" 
between centers, v.s. 0-3000 rpm, 1/2 hp, 110 V, 60Hz. Comes with #2 
live center and spur centers, 6" faceplate and 12" tool rest. $185 

Walt Nicholson 330-923-9171 

Nametags 

We have located a source for nametags (thanks to Mike Weinberg of 
Pelican Graphics). If you would like to order a name tag, please see Lou 
Mineweaser. Cost is $4.00 payable on delivery. 

General 260 lath for sale 20 inch swing two variable drives the one that 
came with it and a electronic control also has a 12 inch extension that 
can be used on either end 2000.00 dollars or best reasonable offer. 

6" slow speed Baldor grinder - $100.00 



Bruce 330-633-9622 

  

FOR SALE: Jet mini lathe, 2yr old, excellent condition 

selling to upgrade, $160.00 

Call: Dennis Taylor 330-784-0404  


